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  MNCT – 13/07 
 September 2013 

  
  

 
MIDLOTHIAN NEGOTIATING COMMITTEE FOR TEACHERS 

MNCT Leave 
 

 
As has been indicated previously in 2012, leave arrangements for those employees 
who fall under SNCT conditions differ from those of other Midlothian Council 
employees.  Additionally under the terms of devolved decision-making to the MNCT, 
other elements of leave can be agreed locally.  
 
The attached agreement has been revised to take into account the national revision 
in parental leave.  There has been no other change.  The application form issued in 
2012 with MNCT 12/03 should continue to be used for those employees who fall 
under the terms of the SNCT Conditions of Service Handbook.  
 
Head Teachers/line managers are asked to ensure that a copy of this revised 
agreement is given to all relevant staff within the establishment and that employees 
know where to find copies of the appropriate application form.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Peter McNaughton – MNCT Chair 
Sonia Kordiak– MNCT Teachers’ Side Secretary 
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